
 

 

Classroom News              
          Class Name: Blaise       Term: Spring 1 2024-2025         Topic:  Happily Ever After 

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 

This term began by Blaise class 

marking the New Year with some 

glitter cannons and powder paints 

in balloons which we popped over 

damp card to create some 

celebratory posters – such messy 

fun. 

We have been reading the 

adapted rhyming sensory story of 

‘Little Red Riding Hood’ and in Art 

the pupils have been exploring 

texture and colour with Rene to 

create various elements that will 

eventually form a scene from the 

woods for our display. 

In Drama, Anna has been helping 

the pupils to re-enact the story of 

‘The Three Little Pigs’ which they 

have thoroughly enjoyed. 

Among our many ‘fairytail’ themed 

activities in Focus Group, Movement 

and  Let’s Connect we have also 

managed to squeeze in some 

Chinese New Year activities along 

with a sensory poem all about how 

the people from China celebrate 

this, and we made some snakes to 

bring us luck this year.  

The final week of school marks St. 

Valentine’s day and the pupils have 

worked really hard to make some 

lovely cards and pastry jam-puff 

envelopes in the style of love letters 

for their parents. They have also 

been using symbols and their ‘yes’ 

‘no’ communication to let us know 

what it is that they love the most 

about their family members. 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

• Last day of term:  Friday Feb 14th 

• First day back: Monday Feb 24th 

• Trip to Winchester Science Museum: 

Monday March 24th 


